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1st, 2nd and 3rd class went to see 

Niamh Sharkey in the Pavilion 

Theatre on Wednesday the 4th 

of September. 

 

On Thursday, the 19th of 

September, 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th 

class went to the Shackleton 

Exhibition in Dun Laoghaire. 

 

We would like to welcome the new Junior Infants to our school 

who started on Thursday the 29th of August. Mrs. O’Connor and 

Ms. Fleming are the Junior Infants teachers. 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After schools clubs started again on the week beginning Monday the 

16th of September. The clubs include skipping, tin whistle, glee, 

homework, basketball, Drama, violin tennis, chess and football. The 

clubs will run this term up until Friday, the 6th of December. See the 

Parents Noticeboard for details.  

 

This year we have a computer room. We have twelve computers and 

seven laptops. We love working in the Computer Room. 

 

On the 29th of September, 2nd class had their Enrolment Mass for First 

Holy Communion in St. Michael’s Church, Dun Laoghaire. 

 


